



CAMP REFUND POLICY

Finlay Park Adventure Camp is currently able to operate under the Covid-19 Protection Framework, including Phases 1, 2 and 3. As a school we will be attending under these levels.

In the event of the camp needing to shut down, or being unable to meet the requirement of staff to safely operate, our school camp will be rescheduled/cancelled and all families will be fully refunded their camp payments.

In the event we are unable to meet the required number of staff and parent helpers to safely run the camp, or if there is a significant health risk due to large numbers of students who have tested positive to Covid-19 or are close contacts, school camp will be rescheduled/cancelled and there will be a partial refund of \$150.00.

If the camp is going ahead but parents decide their child will not attend camp due to Covid-19 or any other concerns, there will be a partial refund of the camp payment which is based on the non-refundable costs incurred by the school. This will NOT be a full refund.

Your child's camp cost is fully refundable up until **Monday 28th March**. From this date, it will be a reduced refunded amount reflective of the actual costs incurred. This will be a refund of between \$50.00 and \$100.00 depending on how many students were unable to attend.

Should we need to issue refunds, these will be processed after camp in Week 11.